
 

` 
Archdiocese of Southwark 

Parish of St Pius X Norbiton 
Parish Newsletter 

  
  

  
  

Address: 8AThe Triangle, Norbiton Surrey KT1 3RT; www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk  

Clergy: Fr Paul Okora (Parochial Administrator)      Email: norbiton@rcaos.org.uk      Tel: 0208 406 9524 

Parish Centre Booking: Contact Margaret on 0208 541  0796   

Presbytery and Parish Office: 108 Orme Road, Norbiton, Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3SB  

Baptism and Weddings by appointment. 

Parish Safeguarding: norbitonsg1@rcaos.org.uk 

  

 Sunday Mass times:   

Saturday:   6:00pm 

Sunday :  10:00am     

  5:00pm  

Weekday Mass times:  

(Followed by the Rosary) 

Monday  9:15am 

To Friday  

Saturday  10:00am  

Last Sunday of every month:  

Filipino Mass 12 Noon 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday  10:30am - 11:00am, 

  5:00pm - 5:45pm 

And by Appointment 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration:   

Tuesday       10:00am - 11:00am 

Our Lady’s Prayer Group:   

Tuesday      7:00pm - 8:45pm  
 

Apostolate of Fatima in Southwark 
1st  Saturday and Divine Mercy Devotion

  4:45pm-5:45pm 

 

Mass Intentions  

Sunday 3rd Oct  Twenty-Seventh Sunday  (Year B) 3rd  Mass Count 

Second Mass count 

 

 

 

  2nd Collection CAFOD 

Saturday 6pm Ellen Bell - RIP 

Sunday 10am Moira Boyd and family-WB 

Sunday 5pm People of the Parish 

Monday 4TH Oct Saint Francis of Assissi 

9.15am Joe Murphy-RIP Myrtle Murphy & Gracie-WB 

Tuesday 5th Oct Saint Faustina Kowalska 

9.15am Joe Murphy -RIP 

Wednesday 6th Oct  

AugAugAugustAugust 

Saint Bruno 

9.15am Peter McMahon-RIP 

Thursday 7th Oct Our Lady of the Rosary 

9.15am Joe Murphy -RIP 

Friday 8th Oct Feria 

10am Joe Murphy -RIP 

Saturday 9th Oct Saint John Henry Newman 

10.00am Margaret Connolly-WB 

Sunday 10th  Oct Twenty-Eighth Sunday (Year B) 4th and Final Mass 
Count. Day of prayer for prisoners   
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday 6pm Margaret Downey-RIP 

Sunday 10am Veronica Peters-RIP 

Sunday 5pm People of the Parish 

  

Departed 

Please pray 

for the soul 

of 

Joe Murphy 

Recently 

departed 

 

Please remember the sick who have been 

commended to our prayers,  

especially: 

Peter Maxwell, Jacob Tullett, John Marsella, David 

Carrier, Ron Murphy, Joe Murphy, Jean Reynard, 

Philomena Leech, Gennie Stack, Ron Johnson, Kate 

Fitzsimmons, Anna Webb, Crissie Hutchins, Barbara 

Farmer, Pat Luis, Gill Graffham, Eileen Allison, Cecilia 

Balan, Alexander Benchley, Elizabeth Buckland, Elaine 

Snelgrove and Michael McLaren.  

  

 

Adoration of the 

Blessed  

sacrament  

Every Tuesday after 

9.15 Mass the 

Blessed Sacrament 

will be exposed until 

11am.  Please join us 

if you can. 

  

 

PARISH NOTICES  

 www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk   0208 406 9524 

  

 
Donations and offerings 
 You can also use this link for online 
https://portal.mydona.com/assets
/webPay/index.php?cid=235   
 
Bank Transfer  If you wish to make 
a bank transfer to our Nat West 
account. 
Account name: Rcas A registered 
Charity Re Parish of St Pius ( May 
show as Southwark Diocese) 
Sort code 60 15 03 
Account number: 38522322 
Thank you 
 

School entry forms. If you have 

a school entry form to be signed by 
Fr Paul. Please bring it with the 
Child’s baptism certificate to the 
presbytery following Sunday 10am 
Mass. (From 11am approximately).  
.   
RCIA Course 
This is a programme for adults who 
wish to be baptised in the catholic 
church or if already baptise to 
receive full communion with the 
Catholic Church. Contact Fr Paul to 
enquire or to register for the course. 
 
Baptisms If you have a child you 
would like baptised, please take a 
blue form from the back of the 
church and return it to Fr Paul with 
our thanks. 
 
Afghanistan 
Please remember in your prayers 
all those affected by the conflict.  
 
Pastoral care of the Sick 
We are now ready to resume visits 
to the sick and housebound. If you 
know of a parishioner who is 
housebound and needs to be 
visited by a priest please call The 
Parish office. 
 
The Rosary  The Rosary will be 
said after every weekday 9.15am 
Mass. Everyone is invited to join in 
when they can. Prayer cards are 
available. 

Mass Offerings: Mass Envelopes. For those who would like to book Masses, please 
do drop your Mass Envelopes through the Letter Box of the Presbytery door if you 
can, or alternatively leave them in the Sacristy. Mass requests can be for a variety of 
reasons Remembering our loved ones, birthdays, anniversaries, well being exam 
results etc.  The whole community can come together to pray  

 

Finance Committee Do you have finance or accounting skills?  If so, you can help 
the Parish by joining the Finance Committee..  The Committee meets four times per 
year. If interested, please contact us via norbitonpfcc@rcaos.org.uk.   
 
October Rosary October is the month dedicated to the Holy Rosary. As a Parish, we 
will pray the Rosary directly after every Sunday 10am Mass during October. There will 
also be free Rosary pamphlets at the back of the church for you to take for yourselves 
or your family members. 
 
1st Saturday Devotion (as requested by our Lady of Fatima). Next Saturday, 2nd 
Oct, before the 6pm Mass (from 4:45-5:45pm) the Blessed Sacrament will be exposed 
and we will have Adoration and praying of the Rosary and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. 
Prayer cards are available for all the prayers. Please come along to adore our Lord in 
the Blessed Sacrament and console the Immaculate Heart of our Lady. 
 
The Agency for evangelisation and catechesis have some free courses and 
information for all in “Some Definite Service” which is intended to support the 
development of a ‘missionary and evangelising’ diocese, in accord with Archbishop 
John’s wishes. See the parish website for more details it includes,Archbishop’s 
Certificate, CCRS, Evangelium Online ,Bible Timeline, Autumn Catechists’ gathering, 
The New AMiGO App and Communication links to the Agency 
 
CAFOD We welcome Mr David Murray who will speak on behalf of  Cafod at each 
Mass this weekend 2nd /3rd October. A second collection will be taken up to support 
this. It will support the climate crises appeal for the Harvest Fast Day. Envelopes are 
available at the back of the church for your use. 
 
National Mass Counts   Second Mass count this weekend and will continue next 
weekends can stewards ensure all attending Mass are counted. 
 
Refreshments Will be served in the Parish Centre after the 10 am Mass and will 
continue on Sundays thereafter.   
Prayer on the Street. Churches together in New Malden hope to set up a team to 
pray for anyone who requests/is in need it, outside the War memorial at Waitrose, 
once a month. If you would like to get involved, please see the noticeboard. 
 
 

Collections:  Sunday 26th  
September 

Cash £198.87 

Card/Online £80.00 

2nd Collection  £ 

Standing orders 
for the month of 
September 

£2,327.00 

With Thanks for your 
generosity 

 

Sacrament of 

Reconciliation 

If you wish this 
Sacrament outside 
of the usual time 
please contact Fr. 
Paul who will 
arrange a suitable 
time. 

 

Parish Census Forms the last census 
was held in 2009 therefore it is important 
to update parishioners details.  Forms are 
available at the back of the church.  
Can each household please complete 
and return their copy to the presbytery or 
Fr Paul. Please advise Father Paul of any 
parishioners who are currently unable to 
attend church and a copy can be provided 
to them. There is also a copy online. 
Please complete a form even if you have 
previously done so. Thank you to all who 
have handed in their forms 
 

https://portal.mydona.com/assets/webPay/index.php?cid=235
https://portal.mydona.com/assets/webPay/index.php?cid=235

